18<sup>th</sup> June, 2018.

## To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District of Adare-Rathkeale

## Report on Footpath from Kildimo to the Beer Garden Public House

A Chomhairleoir, a chara,

A meeting was held between the landowner, the A/Senior Executive Engineer, Service Operations West Division and the Senior Executive Engineer, Design and Delivery on 21<sup>st</sup> December 2017. The landowner is considering a proposal to allow the front boundary along the N69 to be set back as opposed to temporary works involving clearance of vegetation. A further discussion is to be held in January to try and progress matters.

## **UPDATE:**

The Council Solicitor has written to the landowner about acquiring lands at Kildimo by agreement and is awaiting a response.

Is mise le meas,

Kieran O'Gorman Senior Executive Engineer Design and Delivery